
Welcome to West High School - Class of 2026!
You are invited to our West High Rising 9th Grade

Information Night on
Thursday, March 3rd from 6:30-7:30 pm in the

West High Main Auditorium.
You will have the opportunity to hear from our administrators and 9th grade counselor,

learn about our International Baccalaureate Program, and ask questions about the online
registration process and West High School.

Rising 9th Grade Information Night: Thursday, March 3rd, 2022, 6:30 p.m. to 7:30
p.m.

in the West High Main Auditorium

All students should have started registration for their classes through Aspen in
meetings with West High School counselors in February. You will be able to see those

requests when logged into Aspen and we will be able to answer questions that you
might have. Please finalize any changes to registration by Thursday, March 10th, 2022.

Note:You can only register or make changes via your student’s Aspen login.

Questions?
➔ Call West High Student Services at 865-594-4477 x 75216
➔ Email 9th Grade Counselor, Lisa Roberts, at lisa.roberts@knoxschools.org or
➔ Email 9th Grade Assistant Principal, Kelly Forester, at

kelly.forester@knoxschools.org

mailto:lisa.roberts@knoxschools.org
mailto:kelly.forester@knoxschools.org


Interested in Sports at West Next Year?
Sign up using this Google Form:

Also, keep up to date with our Freshman
website:


